
 

 

INDIAN SCHOOL MUSCAT  
PO Box: 2470, Ruwi, P.C. 112 

Sultanate of Oman 
 

 
ISM/PRN/053/2020-21                                                                                           24th September 2020                 

 
CIRCULAR TO PARENTS OF THE SCHOOL (KG to STD XII)  

Dear Parent, 

Greetings from Indian School Muscat! 

There will be a term end break for all students and staff on 30th September and 1st October 2020. 

Hence no online classes will be conducted on the above mentioned days. The online classes will be 

resumed from Sunday, 4th October 2020 as per the existing schedule intimated to the students. 

The School office and Fee Counter will be opened from 8.00 AM to 1.00 PM on the above days. 

 
With warm regards 

 
 
 

 
Dr Rajeev Kumar Chauhan 
Principal 


